
 
 

Be Heard at NAHMA's Winter Meeting 
 
Alexandria, Va., Feb. 10, 2016 ― The National Affordable Housing Management Association (NAHMA)’s 
Federal Affairs Issues winter meeting, March 6-8, is your chance to ask the experts in the affordable 
housing field questions about the issues most important to your communities. And the best way to 
ensure you get the answers you need is by providing them in advance. 
 
NAHMA staff is gathering any questions you may have for the speakers from the Department of Housing 
and Urban Development, the U.S. Department of Agriculture’s Rural Housing Service and the other 
invited panelists. During each committee forum, the moderator will present your questions to the 
appropriate panelists to answer. Members will also be able to participate in an audience question and 
answer session as time permits following each panel. A preliminary list of speakers is available on the 
Meetings webpage at www.nahma.org.  
  
To guarantee that the panelists are prepared to answer your moderator questions, submit questions to 
NAHMA by Friday, Feb. 12, by contacting Scott McMillen, government affairs manager, either by calling 
703-504-9616 or emailing scott.mcmillen@nahma.org. 
 
The three-day event is focused on federal policy issues and features a number of educational panels 
specifically geared toward the affordable housing industry that are led by the people who are experts in 
their fields. It also includes networking opportunities, industry awards, Communities of Quality (COQ) 
awards luncheon and keynote speaker Danny Vargas, corporate chief executive officer, political activist 
and candidate for the Virginia legislature. The event concludes with prearranged Capitol Hill meetings 
with congressional representatives and their staff. The winter meeting takes place at the Fairmont 
Washington, 2401 M St. NW, Washington, DC.  
 
Event registration includes admission to the COQ awards luncheon, Monday, March 7. To see the full 
preliminary agenda, visit the Meetings page on the NAHMA website. The event is made possible by the 
meeting’s Platinum sponsors, Yardi Systems, HD Supply Multifamily Solutions and Wells Fargo Insurance 
Services. 
 
For more information regarding the meeting, contact Brenda Moser, director of meetings and 
membership, by calling 703-683-8630, ext. 112 or emailing brenda.moser@nahma.org. 
 
Share your thoughts, ideas and excitement about the upcoming NAHMA March 2016 meeting using 
#nahma16 on Facebook, LinkedIn and Twitter. 
 
NAHMA is the leading voice for affordable housing management, advocating on behalf of multifamily 
property managers and owners whose mission is to provide quality affordable housing. NAHMA 
supports legislative and regulatory policy that promotes the development and preservation of decent 
and safe affordable housing, is a vital resource for technical education and information and fosters 
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strategic relations between government and industry. Founded in 1990, NAHMA’s membership today 
includes the industry’s most distinguished multifamily owners and management companies. Visit 
www.nahma.org for more information. 
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